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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
February 14, 2025 

 
Guadalupe County Burn Ban Lifted  

 
GUADALUPE COUNTY, TX—Effective Friday, February 14, 2025, the burn ban in Guadalupe County will be 

lifted due to the considerable amount of rainfall in all or part of the unincorporated areas of Guadalupe 

County. 

 

Residents are reminded to follow Guadalupe County Burn Rules, which can be found on the Fire Marshal's 

website at https://www.guadalupetx.gov/page/fm.burn_rules. 
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GUADALUPE COUNTY 
Emergency Management and 

Fire Marshal Department 

Contact: Patrick Pinder 
Guadalupe County Emergency Management  

Coordinator and Fire Marshal 
(830) 303-8856  

Patrick.Pinder@GuadalupeTX.gov 
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